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Refund Policy for Zero to One Cohort:

Thank you for your interest in the Zero to One program offered by Dravy Brands. We understand the importance of providing a clear refund policy to ensure transparency and customer satisfaction. Please read the following refund policy carefully before applying for the program:

1. Application Fee: The application fee for the Zero to One program is non-refundable. Once you have submitted your application and paid the fee, it cannot be refunded under any circumstances.

2. Program Fee: If you are selected as one of the 20 participants for the Zero to One program and have paid the program fee, the following refund policy applies:

a.) Full Refund: If, for any reason, Dravy Brands cancels or reschedules the program before its commencement, you will be eligible for a full refund of the program fee. 
3. No Refund: Once the program has commenced, no refunds will be provided for any reason, including but not limited to participant's absence, disqualification, or inability to complete the program.

4. Funding Prize: The funding prize of 2 lakh rupees awarded to the best startup is not subject to a refund. Once the funding is provided to the winning participant, it cannot be reversed or refunded.

5. Discretionary Refunds: In exceptional circumstances, such as unforeseen medical emergencies or other significant events, Dravy Brands may consider providing a refund on a discretionary basis. However, such refunds will be evaluated on a case-by-case basis, and Dravy Brands reserves the right to make the final decision.

6. Refund Process: To request a refund, you must contact Dravy Brands directly through the official channels provided. Refunds will be processed using the same method of payment used for the initial transaction, and any applicable fees or charges incurred during the refund process will be borne by the applicant.

By applying for the Zero to One program, you acknowledge that you have read, understood, and agreed to the refund policy outlined above. If you have any questions or require further clarification, please reach out to us via the contact information provided on our website.

We wish you the best of luck in your entrepreneurial journey and look forward to working with you through the Zero to One program.

Sincerely,
Dravy Brands Team




